

YES - I WANT TO HELP THE CTC!

| Parent/Guardian's Name | |
|---|---|
| Student's Name: | Student's Teacher: |
| Cell Phone: | Email Address: |
| I would like to help with | the following events or activities: |
| ☐ Volunteering for Special ☐ Home School Associal ☐ I am available to volu ☐ Keep me Informed A If your company has a column and you would like to leaknow. We would be happed. | ion Events & Sales (Parent-run group similar to the "PTA") teer: days nights both work from home out CTC Events! borate giving program or you have a connection with a foundation about how The CTC Academy might benefit from it, please let |
| If you have other fundrais | ng ideas or public awareness ideas, please share them with us. V eas! |
| | |

Our Mission

Enhancing the lives of children and young adults with special needs and their families, by providing an enriched educational, therapeutic and supportive environment.



Development Department

Dear CTC Academy Parents and Guardians,

Happy Fall! I was happy to see many of you at the Back To School nights at Fair Lawn and Oakland. As I mentioned then, the development and marketing department works to raise funds and awareness to support all aspects of the CTC program. The CTC Academy is a non-profit organization and as such, our development efforts have been focused on supporting the expansion and enhancement of the campuses, securing donated monies for special adaptive equipment, funding parent and sibling support, as well as the Early Enrichment Program. We raise these necessary funds through special event fundraising, individual giving, foundation, and corporate gifts as well as business and corporate matching gift programs (we encourage you to ask if your employer matches gifts)!

We are so thankful for the continued support we receive from you, the CTC community of families and friends. Support doesn't just mean contributing financially, we have received so much through your suggestions and connections - people you know who have become friends to CTC Academy. There are many opportunities for you to become more involved in the happenings at CTC – event committees, development volunteering, attending parent and sibling groups and so much more! These extra-curricular activities serve as a great vehicle for parents to come together, share experiences and make new acquaintances. As always, thank you for letting us work with and treasure our time with your beautiful children.

Sincerely,

Audra Hoffman, Director of Development

P.S. Please check out our **website at,** https://ctcacademy.org for updates on our social work programs, special events, holidays, school happenings, and downloadable forms. Also, please note that important email blasts from CTC Academy may appear in your junk/spam folder (info@ctcacademy.org). Please mark us as "friendly" so that future emails will appear in your inbox. Last, check out our **Green Envelope**, sent each Wednesday for important CTC dates and reminders!





Quedia/Haff







